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"ALL ARE WELCOME"

UPCOMING
EVENTS
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January 28: 9-12

Community Shred Town
Hall



February 1: NW/EP 7PM



February 6: Worksession
7PM Council Chambers



February 7: Rec Council

7PM G.Love Room



February 8: Town
Meeting 7PM Council

Chamber



February 9: Green Team
7PM



February 11: International

Potluck 5-7PM
 
 

Community 
Shred

Join NW/EP this Saturday,
January 28, 2023 for a

community shred event. 
 There is no limit on the

amount of paper, but no
media (cds, dvds, etc) will

be accepted.  
5700 Berwyn Rd. 

9AM to Noon
Rain or Shine! 
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Welcoming New Staff
Berwyn Heights welcomes Interim Town

Manager Peter Jones.  Mr. Jones has a long
history in municipal government, having

worked for several municipalities in Prince
George's County and Washington D.C. He
has spent the last ten years working for the
D.C. government specializing in contracts

and has earned accreditations in procurement.  
Mr. Jones looks forward to getting to know

the community.

PROVOKES FEAR – By requesting you do something or face consequences.
SEEMS URGENT – By suggesting you do something by a specific time.
REQUESTS A LINK – By including a link asking for your personal information.
CALL TO ACT- By asking the receiver to do something.
Beware of callers who ask you to pay by gift card, wire transfer, or cryptocurrency.
Look out for prerecorded calls from people posing as government agencies. If you
suspect fraudulent activity: hang up and do not give any personal information.

BEWARE OF PHONE SCAMS!

Ms. Portillo applied for the police officer position with
the Berwyn Heights Maryland Police Department

(BHPD) on July 5, 2022. She competed against six other
applicants during testing. Ms. Portillo was born in

Prince George’s County, Maryland. Ms. Portillo
graduated with a bachelor's degree in Criminal Justice.

During the pursuit of her degree, she completed a
mandatory internship at the BHPD in January 2022.

After completing her internship, she stayed on with the
BHPD as a volunteer. Ms. Portillo is fluent in Spanish

and English. She is excited to start this journey and has
been working hard to make it happen. Ms. Portillo will

make a great asset to our police department.

BHPD



Learn more about the EPN and find the
Winter 2023 newsletter by clicking

HERE
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